
 

The City of Baltimore has contracted with Civic Initiatives and their subcontracting partners, ADC 

Management Solutions and Maryland Washington Minority Companies Association to perform a 

Procurement Assessment and Transformation project.  A key component of the project is receiving 

feedback from the vendor community to improve its procurement processes and practices and the 

experience of working with the City of Baltimore.  

If your business has ever performed work for the City, has submitted a bid/proposal in response to an 

opportunity, or has considered doing business with the City, your input is greatly appreciated. 

Responses to the survey are completely anonymous.  Responses to the survey will not be shared with 

the City.  All information shared with the City will be provided in aggregate based on survey responses. 

The survey can be completed at https://forms.gle/sMeKekUuSWRM27dv7 

Your support for the project is greatly appreciated. 

 


